
 
 

Art & Design Trips (A Levels) 

 

 

 

Dear Students 

 

We are excited to announce a series of upcoming trips designed to offer you enriching 

experiences, opportunities to build lasting friendships, and a chance to explore new places 

outside the classroom. These off-site activities help develop your wider enrichment 

experience here at Burnley College. 

 

We have five exciting trips lined up for you this year, each offering something unique! Below 

is a brief overview of each trip: 

 

Yorkshire Sculpture Park / The Hepworth Gallery 

Date: 18 September 2924 

Destination: Yorkshire Sculpture Park & The Hepworth Gallery 

Highlights: The first trip of the year and an important visit to inform your first project at the 

start of the year. We will visit the sculpture park and gallery for inspiration! 

Approximate Cost: £17.00 

 

UCAS Create your Future   

Date: 19 November 2024 

Destination: Manchester 

Highlights: A great opportunity to meet the course leaders at universities and explore your 

potential options after college. 

Approximate Cost: £11.00 

 

Ceramics 

Date: 29 November 2024 

Destination: Stoke 

Highlights: A great chance to see the Wedgwood Factory, getting a personalized tour from 

the staff to see the ceramics factory, and then the VNA section to learn about the history of 

ceramics. 

Approximate Cost: £26.97 

 

London 

Date: 13 – 16 January 2025 

Destination: London 

Highlights: A great trip to see the sights in London! We’ll be visiting world famous galleries, 

such as the National Gallery and the Tate Modern, see a theater show, and visit the 

Wizarding World of Harry Potter! 

Approximate Cost: £640.00 (initial installment of £175.00 to be paid by 20/09/2024) 
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Los Angeles    

Date: 30 June – 5 July 2025 

Destination: Los Angeles, USA 

Highlights: A trip to LA in the US! We’ll be visiting some great landmarks and exploring the 

vibrant city. 

Approximate Cost: £2850.00 

 

We encourage you to take part in these trips as they provide a fantastic opportunity to learn, 

relax, and make new friends. More detailed information, including itineraries and sign-up 

links, will be available shortly. Spots are limited, so be sure to register as soon as possible! 

Tutors will inform you of when Payment is Live 

 

Best regards 

 

Creative Arts & Media Division 

 


